

DECEMBER 2023

# NATHANAEL BUNDY

MISSIONARY TO TAIWAN

HOPE INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS | ASIA



Merry Christmas Everyone,

Peace and goodwill to you all. It has been nearly a year since I have been here. Time seems to always fly by when you're busy. Although Christmas is not the most celebrated holiday in Taiwan, the bright lights and decorations are popular and pleasing to the eyes.

My Chinese lessons are advancing, and I continue to feel challenged in my studies. My Chinese teacher is pleased with my progress though there is still much to learn.

The work here has returned to a regular pace and a regular schedule. Chance meetings happen from time to time, and I look forward to God opening doors to us when He presents them. On my first time here in Taiwan, I befriended a man my age named Vence. I was finally able to meet with him again and find out that he is a pastor now. We look forward to working together in the future.

Much about this season is busy. Christmas precedes Chinese New Year by just a few weeks. We are planning to use this time of celebration to spread seeds of the gospel. Please pray during this Christmas season that God will use me and the other workers to find the lost in the darkness.

聖誕快樂 (sheng dàn kuài lè) Merry Christmas!











## **SUPPORT ADDRESS**

Hope International Missions PO Box 1065 Hobe Sound, FL 33475

Mark support for N. Bundy in Memo

#### WEB PAGE

feaministries.org/missions/bundy

# EMAIL

bundy@feaministries.org

## **FACEBOOK**

www.facebook.com/nathanael.bundy



FEAMINISTRIES.ORG